
AKC Rules Update for Rally and Obedience 

Presented by Bob Burgin 

October 3rd, 2017  

at 

4RK9s Dog Training Club 

910 2nd Avenue SW, Cedar Rapids, IA 

7:00 PM 

 

The new Rally rules and signs will be effective 11/1/2017.  If 

you plan to attend this mini seminar, it is highly 

recommended that you download the new rules and signs to 

your phone or iPad or order a hard copy prior to the seminar.  

You can go to www.akc.org/rules/ to download the materials.  

Go to the online store link at the bottom of that page if you 

want to order a hard copy. 

 

This presentation will include changes for both Obedience and 

Rally.  The cost will be $5, payable at the door. 

 

If you plan to attend, please email paulawarneria@gmail.com 

to reserve a spot.  Questions?  Email or call Paula Warner 

(319-213-1939). 
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